

November 20, 2018

Mayor Merven Gruben Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk P.O. Box 120 Tuktoyaktuk, NT X0E 1C0

Dear Mayor Gruben:

Re: N5L3-0714 - Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk, Municipal Water Licence - Extension

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) has approved by motion an extension of N5L3-0714 - Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk Municipal Water Licence until December 20, 2018. This will allow sufficient time to complete the required Environmental Impact Screening Committee process and provide the IWB additional time to finalize the water licence renewal.

Should you have questions or concerns please contact Mardy Semmler, IWB Executive Director, at (867) 678-2942.

Sincerely,

Roger Connelly Chairperson

Copied to:

Katrina Cockney, a/Senior Administrative Officer - Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk

Lloyd Gruben, Water Resource Officer – ENR